
We hope this finds you and all of your friends and family well. This has 
probably been the strangest academic year any of us have experienced.  

For FOCCS this has meant cancelling many exciting fundraising events, 
however we hope we will be able to return next year with many of the usual 
events. (Take a look at the dates below for our provisional plans.) 

We also wish farewell to our current Y6, many of 
whom were able to return to school in the last few 
weeks and hopefully created a few more happy 
memories of their time at Christ Church!

Although their plans for an end of year party were 
curtailed, they did have their hoodies and 
yearbooks. We wish them well on their new 
adventure and thank all their parents for the 
support over the years.

Farewell to Year Six!

Ros – chair@foccs.org.uk | Nicola-May -
vice.chair@foccs.org.uk  |  Rachael - treasurer@foccs.org.uk

Christina & Felicity – secretary@foccs.org.uk
Jo – newsletter@foccs.org.uk
Mark – grounds@foccs.org.uk

AGM and Cheese & Wine
Tuesday 29th September 8pm 
(venue TBC, possibly the comfort of your own sofa!)

Christmas Fayre 
Sat 5th December

May Fayre 
BH Monday 3rd May 

Don’t forget - FOCCS uses Classlist to share information 
about our fundraising activities, upcoming events and plans. 

Plus, class contacts also use it to share year-group-specific 
news and activities.

Download the app or sign up online!

https://classlist.com/


Visit the FOCCS page of 
the school website and 

click on ‘commission 
based funding’ to 

download a standing order 
form to make a regular 

donation or view our 
fundraising options… 

Visit smile.amazon.co.uk
and select FOCCS as your 
nominated charity - 0.5% 
of the net purchase price 

will be donated!

Rag Bag Collection

Recycle old clothes and textiles (wearable clothes, paired shoes, 
handbags and belts) in our Rag Bag bank by the Berryfield school 
entrance. Rag Bag pay £300 for every tonne of textiles placed in 
our bank.

When you’re gearing up for the next round of new uniform please
consider using Stikins name labels. We get 30% commission from 

Stikins when you buy and use the FOCCS code. 

If you run out, you can buy them all year round here
using fundraising code 4313

There are a variety of ways you can continue to support 
FOCCS over the summer and help us hit the ground 

running in September…

On hold for now but hopefully can be picked up in September are plans for 
more playground markings including more king ball courts and a nappy 
changing station and soft furnishings for an area near to the main office to 
support parents with younger siblings and children feeling unwell during the 
school day. 

We are delighted that even in such tricky times we have managed to raise just 
over £6,000 and have continued to support the school with new books, 
renovation of the Kitchen Garden, items for the library and STEM week.  

2020 fundraising so far…

https://www.christchurch.wilts.sch.uk/foccs/commission-based-funding/
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/
https://www.stikins.co.uk/?PARTNER=4313

